
From: Scheagbe (Umi) Grigsby <Umi.Grigsby@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 9:53:42 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Please Be Advised  
  

Please be advised that, in my official capacity, on June 12, 2023 I accepted dinner from three 

representatives of the UPS Foundation at RPM Italian. There was no ask but I did attend in my 

official capacity. 
 
Sincerely, 
Umi 
 
S. Mayumi “Umi” Grigsby | Chief of Policy 
City of Chicago | Office of the Mayor 
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